

EHT PD Troop 94 Family Newsletter

SCOLITS RETIRE EL AGS AT LAKE LENIADE

JUNE 2016

Chris Gross's CoH

Saturday May 14th we celebrated with Chris Gross for becoming an *Eagle Scout*! Way to GO Chris!

Congratulations!!

Camping at Lake Lenape

Saturday, May 21st through Sunday, May 22nd several Scouts braved the rain and had an awesome time at Lake Lenape.



EHT PAL Mud Run

The Mud Run has been postponed until the fall.

Backpack at Estell Manor

Saturday, June 4- Sunday, June 5 there will be a backpack trip in <u>Estell Manor</u>.

Scout Closet is full!

Are you in need of a new shirt or pants? Do you have Scout clothes to donate? See ASM Aherne. She has a "Scout Closet" with your size in it.

Egg Harbor City Clean-up

May 7th two Scouts and three leaders helped clean Grant Ave and part of Breman Ave.



Car Wash Fundraiser

June 11th we'll be washing cars and trucks at the car wash at English Creek Car Wash on the corner of Ocean Heights Avenue and English Creek Avenue. There are great rewards for sellers.

Flag Placement at Estell Manor Veteran's Cemetery



We Need YOU!

We're in need of someone to help with media relations. If you've got a knack for writing blurbs, sending emails and taking an occasional picture, then you're our next media coordinator. Speak with Scoutmaster Bruno or email info@ehttroop94.com.

